Dear Fellow Members of the Class of 1984,

How many years has it been since we graduated from DePauw University?

FORTY.

As in 4-0.

As in 2/5 of a century.

That doesn’t mean that we are old.

But it does mean that it is time to mark your calendars for June 7 - 9, 2024, when the
Class of 1984 returns to Greencastle to celebrate this momentous event. We are looking
forward to seeing you (and your guests) there!

In anticipation of our upcoming June festivities, feel free to visit the private DePauw
Class of 1984 Facebook page to share photos or other memories. You can also check
out the official DePauw class page for A Bold and Gold Weekend which will be
continuously updated. So far, some old favorites are being included, like the 1984 Friday
night gathering and some new events, such as the President's Breakfast with DePauw
University President Lori S. White. Input is always welcome! Feel free to email us
directly with your suggestions.

Please update your contact information with the office of Alumni Engagement, so you will
be kept in the loop for all developments going forward. For corrections/additions, email
the office at alumniofiice@depauw.edu. Or go to gateway.depauw.edu to update your
information online. General questions can be directed to Zaida Benassi, Director of
Alumni Engagement, at alumnioffice@depauw.edu or (877) 658-2586.

While we are excited to serve on the steering committee to help create this event, there
are still many opportunities, both large and smalll, to participate in planning this event. It
would be great for as many of us as possible to create the plans, contact classmates,
and build excitement about this special occasion.

So, please reach out to us to find a part to play. Contact us by November 30 if you would
be willing to volunteer a little of your time to assist in bringing forth a memorable event.
As a volunteer member, you will be included in upcoming virtual meetings and have all
the scoop and input on plans going ahead. If you are unable to contribute your time, Old
DPU always appreciates a financial donation to continue the good work of DePauw
University. And while you are at it, consider where you might stay. This link will help
guide you in your options.

Remember that a successful reunion is marked by one key element — the number of
people attending. Our 40th Reunion Weekend is a perfect opportunity to catch up with
your DePauw friends and have a chance to make new connections. Registration will be
coming this spring (which will be here before we know it), so watch for that
announcement to be among the first to get signed up. And say hello when you are on
campus in June. We are the ones who look a little older. Like 40 years older.

Best regards!

Your Reunion Committee Communications Co-Chairs,

Liz Copher Browning Kelly Naylor
lizbrowning62@gmail.com kellyenaylor@msn.com




